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(G) Prior to the granting of tentative approval by the Minister as per 
the foregoing, a careful inspection on the ground by an officer of 
the Land Management Branch may be required. The material to be 
submitted in support of an application should be construed as being 
in the nature of assistance to the Ministry in adjudication of the 
application and is not intended as a substitute for examination of 
the site on the ground should such examination be considered 
advisable. 

It would be of great assistance to the Ministry if the surveyor, 
when forwarding the plan to the Registrar, and the Registrar when forwarding 
the plan to the Ministry, would quote the Ministry's file number. 

Yours truly, 

R. W. Thorpe, 
Surveyor General. 

IN
ACTIVE




